


CITY OF

RIVERSIDE

City Council Memorandum
Cit/v of Arts & Innovation

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: AUGUST 11, 2015
FROM: CITY ATTORNEY WARD: ALL

SUBJECT: STATUS OF DISTRICT ATTORNEY REFERRAL

ISSUE:

The issue for City Council consideration is the extent of communication and final decision of
the Riverside District Attorney as it pertains to the complaint filed by the City Manager against
Councilmember Davis.

RECOMMENDATION:

That the City Council receive and file this report.

BACKGROUND:

On October 21, 2014, Councilmember Adams announced that the City Council in closed session
determined to take no action on the compilaint filed by the City Manager against Councilmember
Davis and to forward the matter to the District Attorney’s Office for independent review and final
determination.

In December, 2014, the District Attorney’s Office decided to take no action on the referral. A
communication was allegedly drafted to Mayor Bailey and Mayor Pro Tempore Adams informing
the referring party of that decision. This communication was never finalized and never sent
presumably due to the unsuccessful re-election of the District Attorney.

The procedure of notifying the referring party is on an ad hoc basis and in the discretion of the
District Attorney.

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact at this time.

Prepared by: Gary G. Guess
City Attorney
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